A Virginia state law which took effect July 1, 1993 is intended to assist the Division of Child Support Enforcement in collecting child support payments from absent parents.

This law requires employers to ask employees to disclose at the time of hire if he or she

is under an income withholding order for child support.

Your response to this request will not be used for any purpose other than that stated above.

_____   Yes, I am currently under an income withholding order for child support.

_____
   No, I am not currently under an income withholding order for child support.

________________________________________

     EMPLOYEE NAME (PRINT)

________________________________________

_______________

     EMPLOYEE SIGNATURE





DATE
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